
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Mountain Top has no stormwater management fee, for now 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/arts-living/mountain-top-has-no-stormwater-management-fee-for-now-
1.2434923 
 
Mentions 
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: Oil & Gas Program Losing $800K/Month Without Fee Increase; DEP Wants 
To Step Up Inspections Of Natural Gas Storage Fields 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2019/01/oil-gas-program-losing-800000month.html 
 
Bradford Era: McKean Co. enters agreement for mosquito management 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/mckean-co-enters-agreement-for-mosquito-
management/article_03f47068-1eb7-11e9-8dc2-578178c9be89.html 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: 'We weren't told': Clairton residents demand action after Coke Works fire caused 
dangerous emissions 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/01/22/Clairton-residents-stay-hot-about-coke-
plant-fire/stories/201901220166  
 
Allegheny Front: Residents in Clairton hear from US Steel on plant fire, pollution issues 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/residents-in-clairton-hear-from-us-steel-on-plant-fire-pollution-issues/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Poll: Disasters influence thinking on climate change 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/01/22/poll-disasters-influence-thinking-climate-
change/38939583/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: AP-NORC Poll: Disasters influence thinking on climate change 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/health-care/article224893505.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Shamokin News-Item: State seeks grant applications for DCNR program 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/state-seeks-grant-applications-for-dcnr-
program/article_836f1f9b-5524-571c-b64c-c6807debcb7c.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Watershed group plans trip to view bald eagles near Saltsburg 
https://triblive.com/lifestyles/morelifestyles/14531544-74/watershed-group-plans-trip-to-view-bald-
eagles-near-saltsburg 
 
The Derrick: Tourism leader sees boost from Clarion River honor 
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http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/tourism-leader-sees-boost-from-clarion-river-
honor/article_52f0f900-c27c-5be6-bfda-5026e1946b0d.html 
 
Energy 
 
Centre Daily Times: Gov. Cuomo:  NY must go 100 percent clean energy by 2040 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article224630540.html 
 
WESA: 'Alliances' Still Key To Aurora Sharrard's Vision For Systemic Sustainability 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/alliances-still-key-aurora-sharrards-vision-systemic-sustainability  
  
Indiana Gazette: IUP to offer new energy management track 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/iup-to-offer-new-energy-management-track/article_46b6e542-
3581-539c-b9ae-9d2e78d267fa.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
York Dispatch: York County take-back program destroys 4 tons of unused meds 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/01/22/york-county-take-back-program-destroys-4-
tons-unused-meds/2638463002/ 
 
Mining 
 
York Dispatch: Fire causes $1 million in damage at York City quarry buildings 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/01/22/fire-causes-1-million-damage-york-city-
quarry-buildings/2644065002/ 
 
Pittsburgh Current: ‘After Coal’ Book Examines the Communities Left Behind When Mines Shut Down 
https://www.pittsburghcurrent.com/after-coal-book-examines-the-communities-left-behind-when-
mines-shut-down/ 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Knox Mine Disaster documentary premieres 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/knox-mine-disaster-documentary-premieres-1.2436549 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Chester County Daily Local: Sunoco’s Mariner East Pipeline Shut Down After New Sinkhole 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/sunoco-s-mariner-east-pipeline-shut-down-after-new-
sinkhole/article_c3d71066-1e8f-11e9-af8f-9f8c6111d445.html 
 
CBS3 Philly: Chester County DA’s Office Investigating After Private Security Hired To Guard Pipelines 
Exposed In Sinkholes 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2019/01/22/chester-county-das-office-investigating-after-private-
security-hired-to-guard-pipelines-exposed-in-sinkholes/ 
 
Pennlive: Pipeline employing ‘hired muscle’ to guard sink hole: DA 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/01/pipeline-employing-hired-muscle-to-guard-sink-hole-da.html 
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WGAL: Sinkhole leads to shutdown of pipeline that runs through Susquehanna Valley 
https://www.wgal.com/article/sinkhole-leads-to-shutdown-of-pipeline-that-runs-through-susquehanna-
valley/25998627 
 
ABC6: DA investigating 'hired muscle' at Mariner East pipelines 
https://6abc.com/da-investigating-hired-muscle-at-mariner-east-pipelines/5101468/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT CEO talks driller's turnaround 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/01/23/eqt-ceo-talks-drillers-
turnaround.html?iana=hpmvp_pit_news_headline  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rices say they'll take their plan to EQT shareholders 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/01/22/rices-say-theyll-take-their-plan-to-eqt.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT details plans for improving cash flow — and why they say Rice plan 
won't work 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/01/22/eqt-details-plans-for-improving-cash-
flow.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Challenge to Murrysville fracking ordinance will continue Thursday 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14532422-74/challenge-to-murrysville-fracking-ordinance-will-
continue-thursday 
 
The Allegheny Front: Ohio Pipeline Explosion Injures Two, Damages Three Homes 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/ohio-pipeline-explosion-injures-two-damages-three-homes/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Gas prices jump in Meadville area 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gas-prices-jump-in-meadville-area/article_79d01d6a-1e66-
11e9-a1d9-b3be4e6bc00b.html 
 
Waste 
 
Times News: DEP extends Northface permit for one year  
https://www.tnonline.com/dep-extends-northface-permit-one-year 
 
Butler Eagle: Trash cans rankle residents 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190122/NEWS01/701229885 
 
Water 
 
Scranton Times: Greenfield Twp. residents air complaints about sewer bill hike 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/greenfield-twp-residents-air-complaints-about-sewer-bill-
hike-1.2436019 
 
Morning Call: South Whitehall truck detailing company looking to expand agrees to storm water 
precautions 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-south-whitehall-auto-shop-20190118-story.html 
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Towanda Daily Review: Troy hit with water main break, scheduled power outage 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/troy-hit-with-water-main-break-scheduled-power-
outage/article_94d7d72d-93e1-537a-9b23-c2687c9d1ef5.html 
 
WTAE: Crews work to repair water main break in Hampton Township 
https://www.wtae.com/article/crews-work-to-repair-water-main-break-in-hampton-
township/26004216 
 
WPXI: Boil advisory issued for Port Vue, part of McKeesport after water main break 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/boil-advisory-issued-for-port-vue-part-of-mckeesport-after-
water-main-break/908294338 
 
WJAC: Students displaced after water break at Penn State Altoona 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/students-displaced-after-water-break-at-penn-state-altoona 
 
Tribune-Review: Boil water advisory for Port Vue, McKeesport 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14532094-74/boil-water-advisory-for-port-vue-mckeesport 
 
Post-Gazette: TRAFFIC: 40th Street Bridge ramp reopens, will close again Thursday for PWSA work 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2019/01/22/40th-Street-Bridge-ramp-closure-PWSA-ice-
water-main-leak-Route-28/stories/201901220138 
 
New Castle News: Pulaski fire leaves mobile home park residents without water 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/pulaski-fire-leaves-mobile-home-park-residents-without-
water/article_abb56218-1eb1-11e9-9645-2baf790aa85b.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Metcalfe’s new committee post is a gift to Big Energy, but a threat to the environment  
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/01/metcalfes-new-committee-post-is-a-gift-to-big-energy-
but-a-threat-to-the-environment-opinion.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: Bellefonte area Wendy’s may be delayed due to forgery of building plans 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/bellefonte-area-wendys-may-be-delayed-
due-to-forgery-of-building-plans,1479087/ 
 
WJAC: Crews battle gas station fire in Reynoldsville 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/crews-battle-gas-station-fire-in-reynoldsville 
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